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On Sunday, August 14, around 90 family members gathered together at the Ala Wai Elementary School 

in Honolulu for Sunday Worship Service and the Special Grace Ceremony. 

 

In the Sunday worship service, District Pastor Rev. Kazuo Takami explained about the grace of the Holy 

Wine and its history. He also shared the heart of True Mother regarding this Special Grace and 

emphasized the position and responsibility of Blessed Central Families. 

 

 
 

After the first part of the worship service was over, the program immediately proceeded to the Special 

Grace Ceremony. First, wives received and drank from a small cup of Holy Wine, which they then shared 

with their husbands. Children shared one cup among siblings, starting with the oldest child. Single 

Unificationists were encouraged to think of a future spouse while receiving the Holy Wine. Each person 

submitted a new resolution form with grateful hearts. 

 

The ceremony was concluded by Four Cheers of Eog Mansei led by Rev. Dae Koo Kim, Honolulu KEA 

pastor. 

 

 


